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Measure Description: 
Requires Attorney General, Director of Oregon Department of Administrative Services and Director of 
Transportation to cooperate in adopting rules for electronic procurement system.  
 
Government Unit(s) Affected:  
Department of Administrative Services (DAS), Department of Justice (DOJ), Oregon Department of Transportation 
(ODOT), Statewide 
  
 
Analysis: 
This fiscal impact statement is for the purpose of transmitting the measure from the Senate Committee on 
General Government and Accountability to the Joint Committee on Ways and Means.  
 
The measure directs the Departments of Administrative Services (DAS), Justice, and Transportation to designate 
an electronic procurement (e-procurement) system and develop rules that specify when state agencies must use 
the e-procurement system.  The bill makes further changes to state procurement practices and directs DAS to 
establish a “reverse auction” pilot project.  The measure specifies reporting requirements on the implementation 
of the new e-procurement system.    
 
A more complete fiscal analysis on the measure will be prepared as the measure is considered in [the Joint 
Committee on Ways and Means. 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


